
 

 

 

Princes Highway Corridor Upgrade Reference Number: #20797188 
10/11/2023 Page 1 of 2 

OFFICIAL 

OFFICIAL  

Princes Highway Corridor 
Upgrade  
Mount Gambier pavement works 

    

 

We are upgrading the Princes Highway Corridor, from 
Meningie to the South Australian/Victorian border, to 
improve long term safety and efficiency for all road users. 
The $190 million Princes Highway Corridor program is 
jointly funded by the Australian (80%) and South Australian 
(20%) governments. 

What’s happening 
We are undertaking pavement works to improve road surface quality. 
Works involve removing the existing pavement and replacing it with 
new asphalt.  

How this affects you 
To do this work safely, we'll have speed and lane restrictions in work 
areas. Please plan your trips, be cautious around workers, and follow 
the speed limits and signs.  

You will still be able to access businesses and homes. If we need to 
limit access, we'll let property owners know ahead of time. 

Pedestrians and cyclists, please be cautious when passing through 
work zones. Some areas might have limited access for safety reasons. 
We'll put up signs to guide you to other routes if needed.  

During the works, there might be some noisy disruptions from time to 
time, but we'll do our best to keep the noise to a minimum. You might 
also notice some odours, which is normal during asphalt work. 

No works will be undertaken between Friday, 22 December 2023 
and Sunday, 7 January 2024. 

When 

Monday, 20 November to late 
December 2023. 

Hours of operation 

Between 6.30am – 6.00pm 
Monday to Saturday 

Where 

Jubilee Highway West 
(Princes Highway) on the 
northern side between Wehl 
Street and Penola Road. 
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For further information: 
• Visit dit.sa.gov.au/princes 
• Email DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au 
• Call 1300 794 880 
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